
Good Morning Mill Creek, it is Friday, September 6th!

Tonight is the Patriot Game at the CP Panther Stadium. Come cheer our Panthers on!

Students, a reminder that crop tops, short shorts that show your bottom, hoods,hats and slippers are
not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at school. Please do not wear these items to
school, or you will be dress coded.

6th graders - Are you interested in joining Student Leadership? If so, fill out the TWO Student
Leadership application forms (located outside of the Student Leadership room). All forms must be
completed and turned in toMrs. Thompson by Friday, September 13th.

Mill Creek's first POPCORN DAY is next Wednesday, September 11th. Popcorn order forms are
located outside of Mrs. Thompson's classroom. Popcorn is $15 for the entire year. All forms must be
turned in today.

Thank you and have a great weekend!


